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Dear Community Partner, 
 

The Huebner Elementary PTA will be hosting its 8th Annual Fiesta 5k 
and Fun Run on Saturday, April 22, 2023.    
 

The event will feature a one mile run/walk and a 5k race at Eisenhower 
Park.  We were beyond excited to host a very successful and fun in- 
person event last year after having to have virtual walks the two 
previous years.  I anticipate another year like the last!  The school and 
community come together and make this an event not to miss!  The 
PTA and school are so appreciative of our sponsors – you are 
instrumental in making this race a success! 
 
 

We invite you to join us as a sponsor for the 2023 event.  Below are the details concerning this year’s sponsorship 
levels and benefits:   

 Platinum 
  $750 

Gold 
$500 

Silver 
$350 

Bronze 
$150 

     Logo/Name on promotional flier (if confirmed by 2/2/23), sent home with 
every student 

 
   

Company name/logo on the 5K t-shirt   
  

Two (2) Complimentary race entries to include t-shirt and goody bag   
  

Company Banner to be hung at event and in front of school 2 weeks prior to 
the event  **banner to be provided by the sponsor** 

  
  

Opportunity to have a table or exhibitor booth at the event   
  

Name/logo inclusion on sponsor banner to be displayed at the event and in 
front of the school 

   
 

Company Logo and Click-through link on the PTA website    
 

Logo/Name listed on large screens in cafeteria during school/parent 
assemblies 

   
 

Opportunity to include promotional items/information in the goody  
bag  **items to be provided by the sponsor** 

    

Recognition in the March, April, and May electronic PTA newsletter sent to 
all parents 

    

Announced recognition on race day     

 
We welcome the donation of goods and services as well.  Items we are seeking include: swag bags, water bottles, 
coffee, breakfast items, healthy snacks, and prizes for participants.  In-kind donors will designate the retail value of 
their donation and we will award benefits as listed above. 
 
By participating as a sponsor, you will directly support the programs of the Huebner Road Elementary PTA.  Some of 
these include:  Art in the Cafeteria, field trips, staff appreciation, campus improvement, Snack Pak, author visits, and 
our Veteran’s Day assembly. We look forward to working with you. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Beth Seger; Fiesta 5K VP Fundraising; bethseger08@gmail.com or 210-862-0242 

   

 

mailto:bethseger08@gmail.com
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TESTIMONIALS:  Here are a few photos from last year’s Fiesta 5K and Fun Run, as well as some testimonials from 
participants. 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
“Some of the best memories of the 5k have been watching parents and their kids exercise together.  Parents 
get so excited watching their kids cross the finish line and vice versa.  Plus the kids love seeing their teachers 
outside of school.”  Laura Speights, Inaugural Fiesta 5K Chair 
 
“We love supporting the Huebner 5k.  It’s a fun family event and a great opportunity for the Husky 
community to come together with local businesses in support of our school.  It’s also an inspiring fitness 
challenge that promotes a healthy lifestyle.” Todd Thetford, Huebner parent 
 
“I love our PTA 5K fun run!!!! This event brings our Huebner community together and the money raised has 
helped the Physical Education program…...” Molly Ramon, PE Teacher, Huebner Elementary 
 
“Our family loves the Huebner Fiesta 5K for so many reasons….most of all, what warms our hearts every year 
is to see what an incredible community we live in that supports our kids' school.  The number of participants 
at this event has grown every year and the energy on that day is immeasurable.  If you've never participated 
before, you've got to give it a try.  You won't regret it!” Lacey Drayna, Huebner parent 
 
“Our family has participated in the Huebner Fiesta 5K since its first year! It quickly became one of our 
favorite school events. The combination of families, teachers and local sponsors, brings together the 
community in such a fun way. We can’t wait to run it together again in 2023!” Diane Parker, current PTA 
President 
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2023 Fiesta 5K Donation Form 

Please return to Beth Seger on or before March 17, 2023 

* Donations received by March 17, 2023 guarantee company logo on the t-shirt  
 

 
Business Name (as it should appear on printed materials):           
 

 
Contact name:                 
 

 
Contact e-mail:        Contact Phone:        
 
 
Address:                
 
 
City:         Zip:           
 
 
Notes/Special Instructions:              
             
              ______ 
 
In-Kind donation description of donated goods and retail value:         
 
                
 
 
Please select your level of sponsorship: 
 

_____ Platinum Level - ($750) 
 
_____ Gold Level - ($500) 
 

_____ Silver Level - ($350) 
 

_____ Bronze Level - ($150) 
 

_____ In-Kind Donation - We welcome the 
donation of goods and services as well.   
 
 

Artwork for company logo should be supplied in high resolution jpg format to:   bethseger08@gmail.com 

 

Checks and all donations should be made 
payable to: 

 
Huebner Elementary PTA 

Attn:  Beth Seger  
(VP of Fundraising) 
16311 Huebner Road 

San Antonio, TX 78248 

 


